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Wednesday, May 7, 2008 
 
 
 
To all Bell Locals 
 
Sisters and Brothers, 
 

 

Today, the Bell Bargaining caucus delegates met in Montreal to review the 
details of Bell’s contract offer presented on Monday, May 5th. 

 

Following the review, delegates voted to recommend that members accept 
Bell’s offer. 

 

Meetings will be scheduled in locals shortly to review the offer and conduct 
the vote. 

 

In solidarity, 

Richard Chaumont, National Representative 

Sean Howes, National Representative 
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